theblaze

Via Email

January 9, 2019

To Whom It May Concern

Re: TheBlaze's Closed Captioning and Children's Programming Cerlifications

Attached via email is TheBlaze's Children's Video Certification and TheBlaze's Closed Captioning
Certification for the fourth quarter of 2018.

TheBlaze has joined together with Blaze Media as a combined business operating under the Blaze
Media name. Blaze Media will continue to operate its business and will provide future required
certifications.

If you should need additional information or have any questions regarding the above, please do not
hesitate to email contentdistribution @theblaze.com.

Best regrds.

Jane Wohigethan
Manager, Broadcast Operations
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theblaze.com



